Attention valued Colorado State University students, parents, and supporters of students:  
Banking regulations have recently updated.  Due to this regulatory change, in March 2022 CSU will begin processing e-check/ACH payments through a third-party. 
It has been determined that using a third-party processor is the best solution for a few reasons.  The State Internet Portal Authority (SIPA/Colorado.gov) has proven to be timely, trustworthy, and accurate for Colorado State University’s student and commercial credit card payments for over a decade.  SIPA already has a presence on the RAMweb and FAMweb sites.  Only the individuals that use the service will be charged a small fee for the use.  A flat $1.00 fee will be charged for each electronic check (eCheck/ACH) transaction.
The CSU Cashier’s Office will continue to accept checks, cash, and debit cards with PIN numbers.  RAMweb/FAMweb will offer eChecks and Credit Cards through SIPA, international transfers, and provide wire instructions.  
